WETC

‘yowr. Savorite Station fo'r. Musie and News
WENDELL - ZEBULON RADIO COMPANY
540 KILOCYCLES ON INCORPORATED WENDELL - ZEBULON
YOUR RADIO DIAL NORTH CARDOLINA

July 8, 1959

Mr. S.R. Morss
Route No. 3
Bradford, Mass.
Dear Mr. Morss:

Thank you for your letter dated June 15, 1959
acknowledging receiving our signal. We are very giad to
hear our signal is reaching out so far.

WETC is a new radio station and began its first day of
commercial broadcasting on June 16th.

Again let us thank you for latting us hear from you, and
if you are ever in the locality of WETC come in to see us.

Yours very truly,

LR R BT

Lewis V. Parrish
President



